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Ms Anusha Lall 
Director 
Gati Forum Trust 
D36, Nizamuddin East, Basement 
New Delhi- 110 013 

Dear Ms Anusha Lall, 

June 25, 2012 

2012-1-001 
Grant Number 

This has reference to your letter of request dated June 20, 2012, addressed to our 
Executive Director. 

In response to it, I am enclosing a cheque bearing number 403199 dated June 22, 
2012 for Rs 5,00,000/- (Rupees Five Lakh only) towards release of the grant instalment 
in one lump in respect of your abovereferred grant. 

Kindly acknowledge receipt of the cheque at the earliest. 

With best wishes, 

SincL-
C Suresh Kumar 
Deputy Manager- Management Services 
India Foundation for the Arts 

Encl: As above 


